Our Ref:

DM/EO/048

Your Ref: Contact:

Contact: Tel:

01698 274907

E-mail: Date: ht@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk

3rd June 2021



Education and Families

NOBLE PRIMARY
Daniel Murray
Head Teacher
Shirrel Avenue
BELLSHILL ML4 1JR
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

School Sports

School Sports will be held outside during week beginning **14th June**, weather permitting. Each class will be given a day in which they can use the equipment for traditional sports (sack, egg & spoon, cross country, three legged race etc.).

Pupils should wear their sports kit each day, as the event is weather dependent, and as usual bring extra snacks and water bottles. <u>If it is sunny, please ensure your child wears sun cream and a hat for protection.</u>

Unfortunately we cannot have spectators but photographs will be posted from each class event on Twitter.

Strictly no football tops as per N.L.C. policy.

Mitchell

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. C. Mitchell Principal Teacher



